
 C i ty of  Cleve land Memorandum  
 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  
  
  

TO:  Michael D. Polensek, Chair 
  Safety Committee 
 
FROM:  Dornat A. Drummond, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT: Ord. No. 1011-2024 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to cause 

payment to Cuyahoga County for services rendered through the County 
Department of Public Safety & Justice Services, to reimburse the County for 
the City’s share of costs for maintaining and use of five Motorola NG9-1-1 
workstations and other related expenses 

 
DATE: October 16, 2024 

 

 
If approved by Council, Ordinance No. 1011-2024 would authorize the City to reimburse 
Cuyahoga County for the City’s share of costs for maintaining and use of five Motorola 
NG9-1-1 workstations.   
 
The Motorola workstations are used by the City of Cleveland Bureau of Communications.  
Cuyahoga County currently has a County-wide contract with Motorola Solutions, Inc. for 
these services which it wishes to extend to the Bureau of Communications.  This 
legislation would authorize the City to reimburse Cuyahoga County for the City’s share of 
the support and maintenance fees associated with the equipment, software and licensing 
of the workstations for the period November 15, 2021 through March 10, 2025 is 
$107,625.00 and will be paid from the Police operating budget. 
 


